
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 July 2011 
 
ASX RELEASE 
 
 

 
Continuous Disclosure announcements post removal from the Official List of 

the ASX 
 
 
Further to the market announcement made by Everest Financial Group Limited (Company) on 
12 July 2011, the Company wishes to advise shareholders in the Company that once the 
Company is removed from the official list of the ASX on 18 July 2011 all further continuous 
disclosure announcements will be made available on the Company’s website. 
 
The Company’s website can be found at: www.everest.com.au 
 
 
For further information please feel free to contact: 
 
Michael Sutherland 
Company Secretary 
Everest Financial Group Limited 
Phone: (02) 8001 9100 


